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Your Submission to the TPC Review: Any changes to the TPC could fundamentally
change the planning system, and how we the community are involved in the resource
management and planning decisions/processes.

We are concerned that the review of the TPC is part of a broader move to a Minister-
centred model of decision-making, displacing the role of the TPC as an independent
decision-maker and advisor. This is important because the TPC is an independent expert
body, which provides the community with a fair hearing on resource management and
planning matters.
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